
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Friday, 21 December 2018 9:54 AM 
To: 'Michael Wright'; nigel.ward@ablawyers.com.au 

Cc: Lucy Saunders; 'ingmar.taylor@greenway.com.au'; 'oshie.fagir@greenway.com.au'; Canning, 
Cherie; Paula Thomson; 'Sophie Margaret Whish'; 'Simon Spence'; crownsol@cso.nsw.gov.au 

Subject: Re: C2013/6333 and AM2018/9 – Applications by the IEU – Directions 

 
Dear Parties, 
 
Re: C2013/6333 and AM2018/9 – Applications by the IEU  
 
Please see the attached Directions for the above matters.  
 
I confirm that the hearing listed on Monday 10 June 2019 has been vacated. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
May Oboodi 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
 
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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